
OFFICE OF INVESTIGATIONS 

UNITED STATES INTERNATIONAL TRADE COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, DC 20436 

September 21 , 2017 

To W h o m It May Concern: 

The United States International Trade Commission is investigating Cut-to-Length Carbon-Quality 

Steel Plate f rom India, Indonesia and Korea under the provisions of section 751 of the Tariff Act of 

1930. 

In this proceeding, the Commission must determine whether revocation of the countervail ing 

and/or ant idumping duty orders on Cut-to-Length Carbon-Quality Steel Plate f rom India, Indonesia 

and Korea would be likely to lead to cont inuat ion or recurrence of material injury to an industry in 

the United States wi th in a reasonably foreseeable t ime. Your f i rm has been identif ied as a possible 

U.S. producer, U.S. importer, and/or foreign producer of Cut-to-Length Carbon-Quality Steel Plate. 

Please visit the USITC's website for this investigation at: 

ht tps: / /www.usi tc.gov/ invest igat ions/701731/2016/cut to length carbon quality steel plate ind 

ia/ th i rd review ful l .htm and download and complete the appropriate questionnaire(s). 

The business proprietary information you supply in this questionnaire or in connection therewith will 

be so treated by the Commission and will not be disclosed except as may be required by law. Your 

response will be consolidated with the responses of other firms and will form much of the statistical 

base for the Commission's determination. The questions in the questionnaire have been reviewed with 

market participants to ensure that issues of concern are adequately addressed and that data requests 

are sufficient, meaningful, and as limited as possible. 

Upload via Secure Drop Box.—Upload the completed questionnaire in MS Word format along with a 

scanned copy of the signed certification page (page 1) through the Commission's secure upload 

facility: Web address: https://dropbox.usitc.gov/oinv/ Pin: CTLP 

Please return the completed questionnaire to the Commission by no later than October 30, 2017. 

Please direct questions regarding the questionnaire and correspondence to Investigator Celia 

Feldpausch (celia.feldpausch@usitc.gov, 202-205-2387) at the U.S. International Trade Commission, 

500 E Street, SW, Washington, D.C. 20436. Correspondence may be sent to the above address or via 

FAX to 202-205-3205. 

Michael G. Anderson 

Director 
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